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November 19, 2014

The Rotary Club of Space Center
P. O. Box 58862
Houston, TX 77258-58862

Dear Members of the Space Center Rotary Club:

It is with a very grateful heart that | express our gratitude for your very generous donation of $1000,
which was presented to The Independence Village recently. As | stated at the luncheon, the funds have
been applied to the repairs of a much-needed van which we use every day to transport Residents to and
from work, or to school, volunteer activities, or to outings. This incredible gesture of kindness has truly
enabled us to continue to provide the highest level of independence for our Residents by providing
them the opportunities to engage in the community and truly become part of the community. There is
no price that can be placed on that, so again, | just wanted you to know how much we appreciate your
incredible kindness and support.

In addition, as a result of our visit with your Club, one of your members mentioned to a friend who had a
loved one who needs extra assistance, that we might be a good choice for him, and in fact, very shortly
he will become a member of The Village Family. Who would have thought that just one lunch meeting
could have resulted in such immeasurable blessings for The Village! Thanks to each of you and Happy
Thanksgiving!
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